
Dear Professor Napier and Dr. Thuy Ha,

I hope this email finds you well. As the Director of the VinUni Library, I am writing to express our profound 

gratitude for your generous donation of "The Bridge Generation of Việt Nam: Spanning Wartime to 

Boomtime." 

Your work is not just a book; it is a treasure trove of experiences and narratives that encapsulate the rich 

and complex history of Việt Nam. It offers our students a profound insight into the lives of millions who 

lived through significant historical changes, bridging the past and the present in a most captivating 

manner. Your ability to weave these narratives together into a coherent and engaging story is truly 

commendable.  I personally enjoy reading your book very much.

We are excited to share your book with our students and faculty, who I am certain will find it as 

enlightening and engaging as I have. Your book is not just a valuable addition to our collection; it is a 

source of inspiration and learning that will benefit many generations of students at VinUni. We plan to 

feature your book at our library. 

Thank you for your contribution to our academic community. Your support significantly enriches the 

learning experience at VinUni. 

Warm regards,

Tony 


